MCHARRY’S BUSLINES CUSTOMER
————> > - NOTICE

REDUCING THE RISK OF COVID-19 ON CHARTER BUSES
The safety of our employees and passengers remains paramount with the return of charter bookings.
In accordance with State Government guidelines, the following information is provided in relation to

travel on our bus services.

e Whilst bus charter is exempt from the broader community social distancing
guidelines, we will continue to aim for this where possible. E

e Customers are responsible for ensuring that they are complying with —
Government regulations in relation to their outings.

e Passengers are responsible for maintaining a social distance of 1.5m where
possible on board and at stops. Drivers are not required to police social
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e In order to achieve increased social distancing, customers may wish to
increase the number of buses or the size of the bus that they book.
e Daily Depot cleaning practices are in place.
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e Daily sanitising and disinfecting of high touch surfaces in buses is in place.

e There will be separation of driver and passengers with the front row of seats
closed off.

e Drivers are being supplied with hand sanitiser for their own personal use and
are following good cough, sneeze and hand sanitation practices.

e Social distancing is in place within depots.

e Food is not to be consumed on the bus.

e Passengers should carry hand sanitiser and follow good cough, sneeze and
hand sanitation practices.

e Drivers and passengers are not to report to work or board the bus if they are |ll.

e Drivers and passengers are encouraged to download the Government’s \\
COVID Safe App.

e The organiser is responsible for keeping a list of the names and contact
details of all passengers on the charter vehicle for future reference should it
be required.
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